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Hello,  

 

I'm writing to express my strong opposition to any efforts to remove or restrict mail-in 

voting in Oregon. The ability to vote by mail has become an essential part of our 

democratic process, ensuring that all Oregonians, regardless of their location, work 

schedule, or health status, have access to participate in elections. 

 

Mail-in voting provides convenience, accessibility, and security, allowing citizens to 

vote on their own time without facing unnecessary barriers. In Oregon, this method 

has been successfully implemented for years, contributing to high voter turnout and 

the inclusion of a diverse range of voices in our elections. 

 

I believe that any move to take away mail-in voting is a step backward, undermining 

the progress we have made in making elections more accessible and fair for 

everyone. I urge our legislators to protect and expand, rather than restrict, access to 

mail-in voting, ensuring that every eligible voter has the opportunity to participate in 

the democratic process. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

Carly Kowalski 


